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CONSTRUCTION & BAKING TOPICS 
 
The Farmers have spent 2 weeks learning 
about construction. The children enjoyed 
taking on the role of a builder and exploring 
with lots of different construction related 
activities. 
 
They especially loved making their own Lego 
cupcakes which was their idea and they 
enjoyed seeing the Lego bricks come to life in 
the form of a cake! 
   
 
 
 
The Farmers have also been very busy 
baking! We recently got to make our own 
quiche which was served for tea.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children loved using all their senses to 
explore the different smells and textures.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Community Spirit 
We also took Sir Alan (our tortoise) on tour 
to Half Acre house to visit the ladies and 
gentlemen. We had a lovely afternoon 
meeting new faces and hearing all about 
other tortoises that live with the ladies. We 
plan to go there at the end of this month to 
do more exciting activities.  
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The Little Lambs have been learning all 
about different foods, they enjoyed making 
fruit kebabs and cupcakes, they also went 
on a walk in the local community and had a 
little picnic! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Equipment 
The new climbing equipment has gone 
down a treat at Hargate Avenue! The 
children have all been very excited 
and use the different tools such as the 
attached chalk board.   
 
Annie-Mae and Lydia were extremely 
excited to have a go!  

 
Staff News 

 Welcome to our newest member of staff, Lucy who is 
based in the Farmers Room.  Lucy is working towards her Level 
3 to qualify in September. 
 
Room changes - Franchessca is now based in the Little Lambs 
room with Sinead, Hayley C, Faiza & Becky. Lambs leadership 
team are Sinead and Franchessca. 

 
Kira and Emma are now based in the Farmers room with Catherine, Megan, 
Lucy & Sarah.                               Lucy 
Farmer’s leadership team are Emma & Catherine. 
 

Thank you SO much to all the parents who sent in lots of pictures via the ParentZone 
app, we really do appreciate it.  We will now be sending home some small brown bags 
so when you are out & about and would like to collect something for nursery, please 

to pop it in the bag and bring it to nursery to show everyone. 
 

We would like to wish all the children who are going to school a big GOOD LUCK, we 

will miss you all!  
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Parent Notices 
Please take a look at our new & improved ‘Welcome Board’ at the entrance 
to the nursery for parents to view, which includes developments within 
nursery, what’s going on and also a Question of the Month for parents.   
We really appreciate your feedback and are constantly working towards 
improving the nursery. 
 

As the weather is starting to change we would appreciate it if you could bring in 
wellies and waterproof coats for your children. Thank You. 
 

 
 

 

Mon 25th September 9.00-10.00 Grandparents Morning 

Sept/October  Selected Farmers children will be visiting the ladies & 

gentlemen from Half Acre House for fun day trips out.  Dates TBC.  

October ½ term trip! We will be running a trip for Farmers Children to Running 

Wild, our exclusive Party Centre, dates tbc, cost is £7.50 which includes transport, 

entrance & snack – Please speak to a member of the team if you are interested.  

4th October  Chinese Festival – Full Moon! 
 
 
19th October  Diwali – Hindu Festival of Lights – Party Time!  
 
  
Fri 27th October  Halloween Party & Cake Sale 

 
 FANCY A PARTY? 

 
 
 
 
Did you know that Running Wild, our exclusive children’s party centre, located on the top floor at 

Fisherfield in Middleton, is now on Facebook?  
Search ‘Running Wild Parties’ and like the page to keep up to date with events and news. 

If you’re interested in booking your child’s Private Party at Running Wild, please go to 
http://runningwildparties.co.uk 
Or Ring Paula on 0161 653 1996 

 
For all current info/updates  

https://www.fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk 
 

Bye For Now    Hayley & Team 
 

http://runningwildparties.co.uk/
http://www.fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk/

